
 
January 12, 2015 
 
 
TO:  Whom It May Concern 
 
FR: Administration 

Ke Kula Kaiapuni ʻo Ānuenue 
 
RE: Potential Transfer Students from Hālau Lōkahi 
 
 
Aloha mai kakou. 
 
Ke Kula Kaiapuni ʻo Ānuenue is a K-12 Hawaiian Language Immersion Program 
school located in Pālolo. Hawaiian is the language of instruction in all classes 
except for our English Language Arts (grades 5-12) periods. Our 3 major foci are  

• High proficiency in the Hawaiian language 
• Learning and living the traditional Hawaiian cultural values and skills, and 
• Rigorous academic achievement in Math, Science, and Language Arts. 

 
We have over 400 students who come to our campus from all parts of the island. 
We provide chartered bus transportation from the leeward coast, Pearl City, 
Kalihi, and Kaneʻohe.  
 
Our extra-curricular activities include major Hawaiian cultural events as well as 
regular D.O.E. activities such as OIA sports, proms, and school assemblies.  
 
Admission to our school is done via the DOE Geographic Exception process. 
Students entering grades K-2 need not come with a strong Hawaiian language 
background, but those seeking to enter at all higher grades should have grade 
level proficiency in Hawaiian.  
 
If you have any questions, please call us at 733-8465.  Mahalo. 
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